HERITAGE BAPTIST CHURCH CHILDREN/YOUTH

NEWSLETTER

A Letter From

Our Core Team

Dear Parents,

Welcome to the first issue of our
newsletter! It's hard to believe
that summer is going so quickly!
We hope your summer so far
has been filled with family fun,
laughter and relaxation.

Every quarter, you will be
receiving a newsletter that gives
you reminders and information
about upcoming events along
with what your children are

learning each quarter!

When your child brings home
crafts, papers, or study guides,
we encourage you to ask about
these and to also ask what they
learned about that day. This
will increase their enjoyment of
church because they will sense
thatitis important to you!

Our team is so thankful for
each and every family here! We
are so excited to see what God
has in store for our younger

generation here at HBC!

SUMMER 2023

UPCOMING DATES
10O REMEMBER:

Wednesday August
2nd: Sight and Sound
for children/teens:
Moses!

Sunday August 13th:
The Amazing Race
for childrens/teens

Sunday September
3rd: Last Blast of
Summer at
Delgrosses for all
ages

Teen only Event!!:
Laser Tag this fall;
Date TBA



(urriculum
Review

Your kiddos have been busy this
summer digging into God's word
each week! During first service,
the children of all ages are
learning through Betty Lukens.
This system takes our students
through both the Old Testament
and the New Testament Bible
Stories while holding their
attention through flannel
visuals. Our second service
children's church is currently

using the David C. Cook "Bible in

Life" Curriculum from
preschool through 5th grade.
They are learning this quarter
how God takes care of us, God
wants us to care for others,
and how Jesus cares for
everyone! Jr High and Sr High
students are also learning from
the David C. Cook Curriculum
called "Seen". This Quarter
they are studying Humility,
Stewardship, and Serving God.
Your teens are doing an
awesome job each week at
home learning new memory

verses and completing study

guides.

Prayer hequests

The Students: Pray that our
children and youth here at HBC
continue to be transformed into
passionate, committed Christ -
followers. Please pray for the
obstacles each one encounters
daily as well as the strength and
courage to be bold

representatives of Christ.

The Teachers: Please pray for
God to provide the
teachers/nursery workers that
are needed. And for our current
teachers please pray for wisdom
and discernment as they teach,
guide and support your child in
their faith journey each week.
We are so blessed to have such
an amazing group of leaders for

our children and youth at HBC.



